TOWN OF BETHLEHEM

General Assistance Administrator
The Town of Bethlehem currently has an opening for a General Assistance Administrator.  The individual in this position is responsible for administering all functions of the Town of Bethlehem's General Assistance program per the guidelines adopted by the Board of Selectmen.  In addition to assisting the general public, this position is responsible for monitoring State of NH legislation and/or Federal programs which may affect the administration of the general assistance program.  The General Assistance Administrator must be, or must become familiar with, and know how to access other general assistance programs such as Food Stamps, WIC, SHARE, HUD, etc.  The right candidate will have a strong attention to detail, the ability to deal with diverse populations and the ability to maintain a high degree of confidentiality.  
The hours are flexible, and a monthly stipend will be paid.  
Please submit a resume to Bethlehem Board of Selectmen, PO Box 189, Bethlehem, NH  03574 or admin@bethlehemnh.org by Friday November 13, 2020.   EOE

